

STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 (360) 664-1160 • TTY (360) 586-8203

Sent via email and Electronic Return Receipt

July 23, 2018

Jimmy Jordan
Corporate HSE Manager
Akzo Nobel Pulp and Performance Chemicals
4374 Nashville Ferry Road East
Columbus, MS 39702
jimmy.jordan@akzonobel.com

RE: 2018 Hydrogen Gas Standard Inspection – Akzo Nobel Pulp and Performance Chemicals (Insp. No. 7576)

Dear Mr. Jordan:

Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted a Hydrogen Gas Standard Inspection of Akzo Nobel Pulp and Performance Chemicals, (Akzo Nobel), from June 27 to July 11. The inspection included a records review and inspection of pipeline facilities.

No apparent violations were noted as a result of the inspection. This inspection will be closed as of July 23.

Staff thanks Akzo Nobel's personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during this inspection.

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Derek Norwood at (360) 664-1296.

Sincerely,

Sean C. Mayo

Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Patrick Ealy, Plant Manager, Akzo Nobel pat.ealy@akzonobel.com
Lind Bingham, SHE/Q Manager, Akzo Nobel lind.bingham@akzonobel.com
Robert L. Cosentino, Principal Consultant, Cosentino Consulting bob@cosentinoconsulting.com